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   Orkney Islands Council 
   Department of Education, Housing and Leisure
  Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
  Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
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                                                                                                                                                Monday 4th March 2024
Dear parents / carers,
Leo Robertson Retirement

Leo will be retiring at the end of term. We will be having a collection for him, if you would like to add to it please send your contribution into school or give to a member of staff. Also, if you would like to express your good wishes to add to a leaving book for him please send them in to school as soon as possible. 
Dates for your Diary
Thursday 7th March World Book Day
Friday 8th March P1-P7 trip to Picky Centre for Peedie Schools Day

Wednesday 13th March school production of Cinderella and Rockerfella

Tuesday 19th March Viking Project trip to Birsay and Orphir

Friday 29th March End of Term 
P1 – 7 Pickaquoy Centre Trip Friday March 8th 2024

The children will take part in sporting activities with the Picky staff so they should wear appropriate clothing. They will also be doing swimming so please bring swimming kit including towels and a £1 coin if they wish to use a locker. 

Children will need a packed lunch, water bottle and snacks with them. We will be going on the 9am boat (please meet at the boat by 8:50) and will return on the 4pm boat. Parents should collect children from this boat. We will be walking to and from the Picky Centre so children should also bring a coat. Please wear Shapinsay School jumpers.

World Book Day 7th March 2024
Please find attached your World Book Day tokens, one per child. They can be exchanged for one free World Book Day 2024 book or can be used as £1 off any book costing £2,99 or more. The tokens can be redeemed in the Orcadian Bookshop in Kirkwall any time until the 31st of March 2024.
Reflectives

We will be collecting in the school reflectives from 20th March. Children should wear their reflectives on the trips on 8th and 19th March.

Cinderella & Rockerfella performances

A reminder of timings for the performances – 1.30pm and 6.15pm on Weds 13th March. If parents are coming to see the afternoon performance and therefore will be taking their children home rather than them going on the bus, please let Stanley know.
In the evening, primary children (and any Nursery children taking part) should be back at school between 5.30 and 5.45pm. 
Parents Evening

We will be holding a Parents Evening on Tuesday 26th March. If you would like an appointment please complete the reply slip and return to school by Friday.
Kind regards,
Emma Clements
Head teacher
Parent Consultations Tuesday 26th March 2024
Name of Child or Children……………………………………………………………………….

I would like an afternoon appointment    3.15pm – 4.30pm…………………………………..

I would like an evening appointment      6.00pm – 7.00pm…………………………………...

Parents signature………………………………………………………………………………….

